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Schools Division of Benguet

6 March 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ 32 , 5. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMO NO. 70, S. 2024

To:  Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Chief, School Governance and Operations Division
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Paper Advisers
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the Division Memorandum No. 70, s. 2024, dated March 1, 2024,

titled Conduct of the Division Schools Press Conference 2024. All concerned
participants are advised to take note of the following;:

A. Scheduled date is moved to April 12, 13, 14, 2024,

B. Venue is still Benguet National High School with Benguet NHS,
Benguet SPED, and Cordillera Regional Science High School as the
billeting schools.

2. All other details in the previous memorandum remain the same,

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired for the information

and guidance of all concern.
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